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04/07/2020 
 
Good Afternoon FSD Families,  
I hope you  and your families are doing well and have found some survival routines while we continue the 
shelter in place order.  
 
 Here are a few updates that you should be aware of.  
 
1. Non-digital packets for students in grades PK-8 will be made available at the four grab and go meal 
distribution sites tomorrow, Wednesday , April 8 and Friday, April 10, from 8 AM- 10 AM.  
 
2. There will also be an opportunity for parents and/or students to take advantage of taking books home to  keep 
and enjoy during remote learning days and beyond. We are grateful to our schools for their book donation. 
 
3. Any parent/student can  select books for home even if they don't participate in the grab and go.  
 
4. Parents of students from Carl Sandburg and FMS who signed up to receive chromebooks should have 
received communication from their principal regarding pick-up procedures at their school tomorrow, 
Wednesday.  
 
5. If you haven't had a chance to view the ​FSD 145 Misses You Video on You Tube​, you might just want to. I 
guarantee that it will make you smile and proud. Thanks to Tim Connors for engineering this project and to 
Empire Alumnus and Pretzel Pride Network Editor Xavier Lassandro for his work on this project. 
 
https://youtu.be/3PGL19zyIsA 
Have a wonderful week ahead.  
Thank you for being our partners during these challenging times.  
 
Be safe. Stay healthy. 
 
Dr. Anna Alvarado 
Superintendent of Schools 
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